
Incoming
Kindergarten Registration

Night

Oak Ridge Elementary
2025-2026

Bring a proof of residence form, and
your child’s birth certificate, and

your child if you would like.

Join us on Thursday, March 20th
5:30-6:30 to meet our

kindergarten team, take a tour of
the school, and receive on-site

registration help.

Please share this flyer
with any upcoming

Kindergarten families.

RSVP for our ORE event using
the QR code

GCS K. Reg. window will open
Feb. 25th online


